
****PRESS RELEASE**** 
 

ROSSMOOR COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
 

ROSSMOOR COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
APPOINTS MICHAEL MAYNARD 

AS NEW BOARD MEMBER 
 

Contact: Henry Taboada                                    June 1, 2011 
              562-430-3707 
 
At a Special Meeting on May 31, 2011, the Board of Directors conducted interviews for 
the vacant Board position. In April, Board member Shannon Hough issued a letter of 
resignation stating her intention to move out of state. The vacancy was announced and 
ten Rossmoor residents submitted letters of interest. 
 
At the interview session, six individuals appeared, made a presentation to the Board and 
responded to questions from the Board. At the completion of the interviews, the Board 
proceeded to open nominations for selection of a candidate to fill the vacant slot. 
 
The first nomination was for Mr. Michael Maynard who also received a second to the 
nomination. To be successful, a candidate had to receive three or more votes. A vote was 
then taken and Mr. Maynard received three out of four votes and was deemed appointed 
to the Board of Directors.  
 
Mr. Maynard will be sworn in at the Board’s Regular Meeting at 7:00 p.m. on June 14, 
2011 at the Rush Park Auditorium. He will then take his seat at the dais and begin his 
term of office which expires in November of 2012. 
 
Attached is Mr. Maynard’s letter of interest which provides some biographical 
information. 
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